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The WLA Board met in Cheyenne on February 8, 2007. The following is a list of items 
discussed: 
• The Wyoming State Library was recipient of the John Cotton Dana Award. It comes with a 
$3,000 award to go to the publications department for marketing.  
• The Childrens/Young Adult, School Library Media, and Public Sections will be having their 
Spring meetings in Casper April 20 and 21. 
• WLA is updating its Strategic Plan. This process was continued by sharing the results of an 
earlier Strategic Planning session. 

 


